
Safe	Routes	to	School	

I	would	like	thank	Kanab	City,	UDOT	and	the	Health	Department	for	their	combined	efforts	in	installing	
the	new	sidewalks	to	our	schools.		According	to	Kanab	City	Manager,	Joe	Decker,	the	expense	of	the	
project	was	approximately	$591,000,	which	was	funded	with	$35,000	from	the	Health	Department,	a	
Safe	Route	to	School	grant	from	UDOT	for	$260,000	with	the	remaining	$296,000	provided	by	Kanab	
City.		We	appreciate	Kanab	City	improving	the	safety	of	our	students	with	the	installation	of	the	new	
sidewalks.	In	conjunction	with	the	Safe	Routes	to	School	and	Utah	code	53A-3-402	(17),	the	Kane	County	
School	Board	will	be	establishing	a	district	traffic	safety	committee	to	receive	suggestions	from	the	
community	on	recommendations	to	improve	school	traffic	safety.		The	district	traffic	safety	committee	
will	review	the	safe	routes	to	school	and	make	suggestions	to	enhance	student	safety.		Additionally,	the	
committee	will	provide	training	to	all	district	students	in	grades	K-6	on	school	crossing	safety	and	safe	
routs	to	school.		If	you	would	like	to	serve	on	the	district	traffic	safety	committee,	please	contact	me	by	
email	at	daltonb@kane.k12.ut.us.	
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Superintendent		
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